Franklin Public Schools

COMMUNITY FORUM WITH THE SUPERINTENDENT

As your new Superintendent of Schools, | am seeking to gain the
perspectives of various stakeholders across the Franklin Public
Schools. | am thrilled to invite community members to attend a
forum where | will engage in listening to your thoughts on the
strengths of the district and opportunities for growth.
Additionally, the forums will afford me the opportunity to share
more about myself and my thoughts on education.
-- Sara E. Ahern, Ed.D.

DATE: November 30, 2017
TIME: 6:30 - 8:00 P.M.
PLACE: Municipal Building - 3rd Floor Training Room

355 East Central St.



